
Minutes for Community Council Mtg held 1/13/25 
 
Principal McKeehan discussed the greatest area of academic need at HHS being Math and 
students classified as ESL.  The data was reviewed that showed Math had the highest growth 
last school year but still fell below state proficiency,  while ESL students continue to show the 
lowest ACT and graduation rates. 
 
Principal McKeehan reviewed the previous two years from State Trust Lands allocations and 
predicted next year's dollar amount to be in the neighborhood of $185,000 and discussed the 
need to review staffing in our next mtg (March 3rd). 
 
No action items were addressed and no voting on any specific items took place 
 
Attendance:   
Principal McKeehan 
Arthur LeBaron 
Kraig Stowe 
Kris Long 
 
Absent: 
Mandi Beard 
Travis Christiansen 
Amy Drawe 
Rheana Bristol 
Janae Wallace 
Renee Martineau 
 
Next Meeting:  3pm on 3/3/25 


